
 
2024 Proxy Vote Instructions 

Elect FIVE directors to serve on the Board 
(Please READ the Following) 

 
Overview 
The Boston Church will hold its annual meeting of the members on Monday, December 2nd, at 
7:00PM at the Arlington building (75 Pleasant St, Arlington MA).  The purpose of the meeting will be 
to elect FIVE directors to the church’s board.  
 
Because of the difficulty of getting the entire church together in person or on Zoom to conduct this 
vote, the Church is providing members the opportunity to vote by proxy. 
 
Voting 
We previously emailed a color handout (and posted it online) that describes the election process and 
gave a background for each of our nominees.  The candidates have been nominated from among the 
membership, commended by the local regional leadership and the elders, and interviewed by the 
current board.  They are being put forth today as outstanding candidates to serve a three year term 
on the board.  The board needs to elect FIVE new directors today, and they hope that you will 
vote for ALL candidates. 
 
The purpose of the proxy vote is to allow you to vote for the nominated directors without being 
present at the December 4th meeting.  
 
Let’s quickly go through the ballot together.   

• This is not a contest or political vote where only one candidate will win; we need 5 winners 
today!  So we’d encourage you to vote for BOTH nominees.   

• EVERY member of the church should vote, both husband and wife, single, campus, and teen 
members.  We need as many votes from the members as we can get. 

• Only members of the Boston Church of Christ can vote 

• Please enter your name and address on the form as this is required by law for a proxy vote. 

• Please complete a ballot even if you decide not to vote for any directors.  Your ballot will be 
counted towards our quorum requirement.   

• You may NOT vote for more than FIVE candidates, so only check FIVE boxes. 

• Finally, if you’re voting online, click ‘Submit’ at the bottom of the page.  This will authorize a 
representative of the current board to cast your vote as you have indicated.   

 
Thank you for your participation in this important process! 


